
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR 

 COMPACT PHYSICIAN LICENSE RENEWALS 

• Please be advised the NH Board of Medicine does not facilitate renewals for SPL 

Compact licenses obtained in any State other than NH. 

• Please go to the Interstate Medical Licensure Compact (IMLC) website at 

https://www.imlcc.org/renew/. DO NOT renew your license using the OPLC website 

renewal option. 

• Please report ALL CME as required to: 

NH Medical Society 

7 North State St. 

Concord, NH 03301 

603-224-1909 

• Registration with the NH Prescription Drug Monitoring Program is only required if you 

have a NH DEA number. 
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